Headli this Weel
Christmas Fayre

An enormous THANK YOU to everyone that
attended our Christmas Fayre this week. It was
hugely successful and we cant being to explain
how proud we are as a wider school
community. From Santa to home made gifts, to
local businesses and the best raffle ever, the
afternoon was joyous from the off! We raised a
whopping £1500 which will have the biggest
impact on learning experiences and
opportunities @ Pendeen. We'd like to thank
Santa for finding time in his busy schedule, all local
businesses that either donated or hired a stall, all
families for attending, families that gave up their
time and equipment, staff for their inspirational
decorating skills and a special thank you to Becky
Curnow-Rasul and her incredible FoPS team
for the many hours of planning, sorting, arranging
and delivery of our first one of many more - you
rock!

Attendance and Absence

As a Trust, we are acutely aware of the importance
of children being in school, on time every day.
Please note, as of Tuesday 5th November 2024, if
your Leave of Absence (LOA) is not granted as an
exceptional circumstance, you could be eligible for
a Penalty Notice.

Celebration Assembly

Well done to Kynsa, Edward, Casey and Theo for
winning the mascots last week! We can't wait to
see who wins on Friday this week and the
adventures that the mascots go on!

Another visit from Santa!

A massive thank you to the fantastic team @ RNAS
Culdrose for finding time in
their schedule to fly Santa
over to see us! They
performed two slow fly
passes which were ace! We
are incredibly grateful for
this magical opportunity for
our children and staff!
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Diary Dates
Friday 6th December - LAST day of CLUBS
Monday 9th December - Christmas Fayre
Wednesday 11th December - Christmas lunch!
Monday 16th December - SEND review week
Wednesday 18th December - Nativity 1:30pm
Thursday 19th December- Geevor Carols 1:30pm
Friday 20th December - LAST DAY OF TERM

Monday 6th January - TERM STARTS
Monday 13th January- clubs start

Calm after the STORM!

If you've ever wondered who looks after our
animals over the weekends, during the holidays
and in the evenings - look no further than over
the road!

I'd just like to thank the Davis family for their
support last weekend - during that crazy wind!
Over the weekend, Milo and Donut’s stable was
literally blown to pieces - ending up blown over
and having its door ripped off! Leesh and Ross
tended to our farm animals with such love and
care that you'd never even know there was
an emergency!

Milo and Donut were escorted to the shed for the
weekend, where they were warm, dry and
pampered by Leesh!

You guys are superstars and we're very lucky to
nave you! Thank you again for your nightly
putting away and the weekends of love you give.

The Christmas Story

told again at

Pendeen Parish Church
on Christmas Eve at 4 pm

Suitable for all ages, 0—100
Children can dress up and take part,
or just watch and listen.

A wonderful start to Christmas.
Everyone welcome.




